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From: Andrew Cooke 
Sent: 03 October 2023 19:14
To: Simon Dennis
Cc: Zoe Metcalfe
Subject: Re: Chief Constable - North Yorkshire - Forthcoming Vacancy

My pleasure Simon and good luck with the process  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

From: Simon Dennis  
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 6:35:38 PM 
To: Andrew Cooke  
Cc: Zoe Metcalfe  
Subject: Chief Constable - North Yorkshire - Forthcoming Vacancy  
  
Do you trust this email? This email originated from outside the Home Office, or came from a Home Office system that has not 
been certified. Please exercise caution before opening attachments or clicking on links within this email or any suspicious email, 
particularly from unknown senders.  

 
Dear Andy 
  
Zoe is travelling at the moment but has asked to me drop you a line to say thank you for your advice and feedback in 
relation to her decision about the timing and details of the North Yorkshire Chief recruitment. 
  
She has decided to proceed with a full recruitment and has published her decision this evening, with full supporting 
papers – details of which I attach for your information.  
  
Commissioner Zoë Metcalfe announces plans for Chief Constable Recruitment - Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
North Yorkshire (northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk) 
  
DN 09/2023 - Chief Constable Vacancy - Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner North Yorkshire (northyorkshire-
pfcc.gov.uk) 
  
Thanks again from Zoe and from me, for your support and counsel on this matter.  
  
With kind regards 
  
Simon 
  
Simon Dennis 
(he/him) 
  

Chief Executive & Monitoring Officer 
Office of the Police, Fire & Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire 

  
My Working Days are – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 
  
Executive Assistant –   
  
Office of the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner for North Yorkshire 
Harrogate Police Station | Beckwith Head Rd | Harrogate | North Yorkshire | HG3 1FR 
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Telephone:  
Email: info@northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk 
Website: http://www.northyorkshire-pfcc.gov.uk/ 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/northyorkspfcc 
OPFCC on Twitter: https://twitter.com/northyorkspfcc 
  
Regardless of the time or day I sent this email to you, there is no expectation for you to read or respond to my email outside of your 
normal working hours, during annual leave or on days you are not contracted to work. 
  
********************************************************************** 
This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. 
If you have received this email in error please return it to the address 
it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system. 
This email message has been swept for computer viruses. 
**********************************************************************  




